"MIRADOR"

Mr. Woodward of Messrs. S.G. Embiricos Ltd.,
telephoned this office today and stated they have
received a cablegram from their representative
requesting them to approach us with a view to the
Istanbul Surveyors being instructed to issue their
damage report as soon as possible,

Mr, Woodward stated that he did not understand
the message as, from information which he had in his
possession, the survey is not yet complete. It was
agreed, however, that we would cable to Istanbud
and ask for further information.

T

12th January,1959.
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